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William Penn Sporting Successes 
 
What a super sporting week we had last week. Firstly our netball team played at Collyers and although they 
lost the first game 2-1 they used all their training and skills and won the second game 3-1.  Alice in YR6 said, 
‘it was really good fun playing against other schools’.  Their next two games are on 13th Jan 2016 and 2nd 
March 2016. 
 
YR3/4/5/6 attended the Cross Country meet at the Weald. Congratulations to YR5 girls who came 3rd and a 
super well done to YR6 boys who came 2nd.  Tom in YR5 said, ‘It was so much fun, I liked working as a team.’ 
 
Christmas CD Deadline 
Reminders 
 
� All entries for the CD 

artwork to be submitted by 
Monday 23rd November 

� Orders for the CDs to be 
passed to the school office 
by Monday 30th November 

 
Christmas Fayre Thank You 
 
The PTA and school would 
like to pass on a huge thank 
you to everyone for their 
fantastic effort in setting up 
and running the Fayre and to 
all Stallholders and Parents 
who attended. The amount raised for the school was in excess of £1500 profit which is wonderful.  
 
School Council Cake Sale for Children in Need     

                                                                               
In further good news, William Penn School held a ‘Great British Pudsey Cake Sale’, 
after school on Monday 16th November. Parents and children made cakes and these 
were then sold to raise money for Children in Need. The cake sale was arranged by 
the School Council, and the amazing amount of,   £126.45 was raised.  Thank you for 
supporting this event. 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
Well done to Phoebe Payne who has passed her stage 5 ASA swimming award. 

Congratulations also to 4 members of the PTA and their children Arabella and Charlie Bamsey, Adam Cort, 
Arabella and Phoebe Payne and Aymen Tucker all took part in the 4km ‘Santa Run’ in Horsham Park for St 
Catherine's Hospice.  
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 


